
From: Betty Brooking <betty.brooking@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 10:09 AM 
To: Butler, David (ECY) <butd461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Question 
  
Good morning  
I was on the zoom call weds eve, and have a question that I thought might be covered in your 
presentation.  
I'm wondering how the public could get involved in this project.  I understand that comments are part of 
it, but is there something else? 
I live on Beacon Hill, just up from Georgetown.   
Thank you, 
Bety Brooking  

On Mon, Jun 5, 2023, 9:53 AM Butler, David (ECY) <butd461@ecy.wa.gov> wrote: 
Hi Betty, 
  
During the Dawn Food Products open public comment period (May 22 – July 5), the best ways to be 
involved would be by attending Ecology’s May 31 outreach events (the open house and in-person/online 
public meeting) as well as reviewing the documents and submitting a comment. We can add you to the 
Lower Duwamish Waterway (LDW) email list for future public involvement updates for the area, if you 
want. You can also check our LDW webpage for area updates. 
  
Would you like this question entered as a formal comment?  If yes, we would include it in our response 
to comments document after the comment period ends. 
  
Thanks, 
  
David Butler, LG, LHG 
Site Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program, NWRO 
WA State Department of Ecology 
Cell: 206-518-3513 
Mon – Thurs: 7:30am – 6:00pm 
 

From: Betty Brooking <betty.brooking@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 5:04 PM 
To: Butler, David (ECY) <butd461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Re: Question 
  
Sure, you can enter the question as a formal comment. And I would like to be on an email list to be 
informed of future public involvement re: the lower Duwamish.  
I tried to read the documents, but they were too challenging to read.   
Thanks for your reply.  
Betty 
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Hi Betty, 
  
We’ll get this entered as a formal comment and get you added to the LDW email list. 
  
The documents can be quite complicated!  Hopefully, the fact sheet provides a good high-level 
summary. 
  
Thanks, 
  
David Butler, LG, LHG 
Site Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program, NWRO 
WA State Department of Ecology 
Cell: 206-518-3513 
Mon – Thurs: 7:30am – 6:00pm 
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